Press Release, 29th April 2005

GREAT PLANS IN VAL DI FIEMME: THE 2011 WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS 

AND WORLD CUP RACES FOR DISABLED ATHLETES 

- The candidates for 2011 will be announced next week in Amsterdam

-The Cross Country Tour 2007 and new races will be held in Val di Fiemme

The Val di Fiemme is well known as the cradle of the Italian cross country skiing, thanks to Marcialonga, to the performances of famous champions such as Franco Nones, Giorgio Vanzetta, Giulio and Federico De Florian, but especially for the organisation of the 1991 and 2003 World Championships.

Just a few days ago the organising committee Nordic Ski Fiemme officially presented to FIS its request for the organisation of the 2011 World Championships.

Next week in Amsterdam the Italian committee will know the list of the “rivals” competing for the 2011 championships. They are rather hopeful, but it seems likely that new and unexpected candidates will be announced.

The Val di Fiemme has obviously other goals to achieve before 2011. Next year the 10 and 15 km free style and the Team sprint World Cup races are scheduled for the 14th and 15th of January, as well as two Nordic combined races. In 2007 the “Classical Resort” of Val di Fiemme will be included in the new “Cross Country Tour”, that will bring about great novelties in the cross country skiing sector, but the committee of Val di Fiemme also hopes to have the opportunity to host ski jumping World Cup events as well.

Another important piece of news is that Val di Fiemme submitted the request to host six World Cup races for disabled athletes next December 2005.

